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MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF  
DUNBAR COMMON GOOD COMMITTEE 

 
MONDAY 1 SEPTEMBER 2014 

MEETING ROOM 1, BLEACHINGFIELD CENTRE, DUNBAR 
 

 
 

Committee Members Present:  
Councillor N Hampshire, Chair 
Councillor M Veitch 
 
Council Officials Present:  
Mrs Pauline Maciver, Senior Accountant 
Ms F Currie, Clerk 
 
Declarations of Interest: 
None 
 
 
1. Appointment of a Chair  
 
Councillor Veitch proposed that Councillor Hampshire accept the role of Chair and 
Councillor Hampshire agreed. 
 
In response to a question from the Chair, Mrs Maciver confirmed that the Committee 
had an additional balance of £4000 available to award between now and the end of 
the financial year.  The Committee agreed that, after taking account of the cost of the 
annual local fireworks, the remaining sum should be shared between as many 
groups as possible.  The Committee agreed that individual awards might be limited to 
£500, dependent on the number of applications received.     
 
 
2a. Application for Assistance – Dunbar Shore and Harbour Neighbourhood 

Group 
 
The Common Good Committee considered an application by Dunbar Shore and 
Neighbourhood Group for funding of £4082.43 to create a sculpture in Victoria Street, 
Dunbar. 
 
Decision 
 
The Common Good Committee agreed unanimously to grant the application in part 
and provide the sum of £500.  
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2b. Application for Assistance – Dunbar and District History Society 
 
The Common Good Committee considered an application by Dunbar and District 
History Society for funding of £477.70 to purchase an ‘Avanti’ picture hanging system 
for Dunbar Town House Museum and Gallery. 
 
Decision 
 
The Common Good Committee agreed unanimously to grant the application in part 
and provide the sum of £400. 

 
 


